From: Esteban Koffsmon [mailto:estebank@chateaugroup.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 2:33 PM

To: Rosemond, Daniel <drosemond@cohb.org>

Subject: Deferral request

City Manager Mr. D. Rosemond,

We are hereby requesting that the items currently scheduled for hearing before the City Commission on September 7,
2016, relating to the Chateau Square project be deferred. We understand that when these matters are set for hearing in
the future, we, as the applicant, will be responsible for the cost of re-noticing.

Esteban Koffsmon LEeD AP
Chateau Group
estebank@chateaugroup.net
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Attention: The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential information and privileged. The information contained herein is intended solely for the use of the
individual(s) named above. If the recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution or dissemination of this communication is
strictly prohibited. In the event that you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy any and all copies of the original
message.



